
 

August-December 2016---Hotline 602-750-7139 
 
Southwest Gas has contracted with Fugal Companies, Inc. to replace existing 
natural gas infrastructure within Osborn and Indian School Roads as shown on 
the map below. Work will take place Monday through Friday 6 am (7 am in 
residential areas) – 7 pm.  Some Saturday work or night work may be 
scheduled to accommodate the construction schedule.  
 
Most of the infrastructure will be installed by boring underneath pavement, 
however some trenching and cuts in the pavement are likely.  Upon completion 
of the work, the streets will be sealed with a pavement sealant material, 
returning them to their existing condition. 
 
 
 

 

 
Southwest Gas is committed to providing its customers with safe and reliable natural 
gas. Periodic infrastructure replacement is a key part of this commitment. For more 
information, call the construction hotline at 602-750-7139.  

Thank you for your patience during construction. 
 
 
 

Osborn and Indian School Roads 

At least one lane of traffic in each direction and 
access to all residents and businesses will be 

maintained. 
 

Left turns may be restricted. 
 

Please watch for barricades and signs, and 
drive safely through the construction zone. 

 
Work is starting at each end of the job and will 

progress toward the center; however, 
construction phasing and scheduling is dynamic 
and subject to change.  Please call the hotline if 

you have any questions. 
 
 
 


